

TAKING IN THE HARVEST THE OLD WAY. WEST OF UNIONDALE.

(Staff Photo)



SIXTY YEARS OF MARRIAGE was celebrated by Roy and Jennie Stone of 72 Stevenson Ave., London. Many friends and relatives attended the reception held Sunday at the Thorndale community centre. They were married on Sept. 20, 1922 and farmed two miles west of Thorndale until retiring to London. (Staff Photo)

Browns WI

The September meeting of Browns W.I. was held on Sept. 21 at 8 p.m.

The president, Mrs. David Arthur, welcomed all and the meeting opened with the ode and collect.

Mrs. Arthur read a poem, Autumn In Your Hand and the meeting was then turned over to the family and consumer affairs group with Mrs. Van Strien as convener.

Mrs. Fred Arthur introduced the speaker for the evening, Mrs. Alice Garner of Embro, who spoke on cancer and also showed a film.

She had many pamphlets on display that one could have or order. A question and answer period followed. Mrs. Van Strien expressed thanks from her group and presented Mrs. Garner with a gift.

The roll call was answered with a blues chaser. The motto "A merry heart kills more germs than medicine"

was given by Mrs. Gert Metcalfe.

The president then presided for the business. Secretary Mrs. G. Towle read the minutes and correspondence.

treasurer's report The was given.

The 4-H leaders are Mrs. David Miller, and Mrs. Gary Davis.

The fall board meeting will be held at Hickson on Oct. 15.

The London Area Convention on Oct. 27th and 28th at the St. Marys Arena.

Two minute reports were given by Mrs. F. Arthur and Mrs. C. Tate.

Mrs. George Towle reported on the 85th anniversary held in Toronto that she and Mrs. David Arthur attended.

Courtesy remarks were given by Mrs. Towle. The meeting closed with O Canada and the institute grace.

The group in charge served a tasty lunch of fresh fruits in season and tarts.